
NEWSLETTER

BRIDGING NOW TO NEXT
This National Reconciliation Week, the Shire of
Wongan-Ballidu encourages everyone in our
community to pause, reflect, and take meaningful
steps towards a more united future.

The 2025 theme, Bridging Now to Next, invites us to
honour the past, engage in the present, and shape
a better future together. It’s a call to action—
encouraging unity, understanding, and meaningful
steps forward. Learn more at reconciliation.org.au

This year’s artwork by Kalkadoon artist Bree
Buttenshaw features resilient native plants—
reminding us of the strength that can grow from
hardship and the hope that lies in collective
renewal.

Let’s continue to learn from each other, reflect with
purpose, and walk together toward reconciliation. 

WA DAY CLOSURE NOTICE
Please note that the Shire of Wongan-Ballidu and
the Wongan Hills Community Resource Centre will
be closed on Monday, 2nd June for the WA Day
public holiday.

We’ll reopen with regular hours on Tuesday, 3rd
June. Thank you for your understanding, and we
hope you enjoy the long weekend! 

https://www.reconciliation.org.au/


CONSTRUCTION CREW – Dowerin Kalannie
Road 5kmReconstruction.
Lake Hinds North Road 4km Formation and
Gravel Resheet.

MAINTENANCE GRADER – 
Area 1 - Newton Road and Latham Road.
Area 2 - Yerecoin South East Road 2km
Shoulder Reconstruction.

MAINTENANCE CREW – Litchfield Road and
Moonijin West Road Verge Slashing.

TOWN MAINTENANCE –Wongan Road
Backfilling Kerbline.

CONTRACTORS:
– Litchfield Road and Moonijin West Road
Verge Slashing.
– Dowerin Kalannie Road Sealing/Bitumen
Work.

All Above Worksites Will Be Under The
Direction Of Traffic Management

08 9671 2500
www.wongan.wa.gov.au
shire@wongan.wa.gov.au
Shire of Wongan-Ballidu & Wongan Hills CRC
Customer Service Centre
"The Station"
1 Wongan Road (PO Box 84)
WONGAN HILLS WA 6603

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram

STAY IN TOUCH

UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS

NEWSLETTER

www.wongan.wa.gov.au/forms/sign-up-to-the-shires-
enewsletter!/24

SIGN-UP FOR SHIRE E-NEWS

Pop-Up Youth Centre
Wednesday 4  June - 2.30pm - CRC Function Roomth

Ordinary Council Meeting
Wednesday 25th June- 3pm - Wongan Hills Shire
Chambers
Just A Farmer Screening
Saturday 28  Jume - 5pm - Civic Centreth

CURRENT ROADWORKS

HAVE YOU SEEN OUR NEW FACT
SHEET ON PET OWNERSHIP?

Looking after your pets means more than just love
and walks—it also means doing the right thing
when it comes to registration, microchipping, and
day-to-day care. 
To help make things easier, the Shire of Wongan-
Ballidu has put together a Responsible Pet
Ownership & Registration Fact Sheet. It covers:

 Registration fees and concession rates
 Legal requirements for cats and dogs
 How many pets you can have
 Owner responsibilities
 Ranger services and impound information

Visit our website to read the full fact sheet:
 www.wongan.wa.gov.au 
For any questions, contact us at
shire@wongan.wa.gov.au or 9671 2500.
Let’s work together to keep our community safe
and pet-friendly! 

http://www.wongan.wa.gov.au/

